
LEGAL NOTICE of
PUBLIC HEARING

WAKEFIELD CONSERVAT I O N
C O M M I S S I O N

Pursuant to the Massachusetts We t l a n d s
Protection Act, M.G.L. Ch. 131, sec. 40, the
Wakefield Conservation Commission will hold
a public hearing on Thursday, October 4, 2018
at 7:30 p.m. in the Second Floor Conference
Room at William J. Lee Memorial Town Hall,
One Lafayette Street, Wakefield.

An Abbreviated Notice of Resource Area
Delineation has been filed by Bonair Avenue
Realty Trust for a delineation of resource areas
off Bonair Avenue and Druid Hill Avenue. It is
proposed to confirm approximately 1,060 linear
feet of Bordering Vegetated Wetland.

Elaine Vreeland,
Conservation Agent 9-27-2018 WI
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